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VSB Neighbourhood Class Walk Informed Consent 2025-2026
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The purpose of this form is to inform you about some of the out-of-school activities and/or events in the 
local school community in which your child will participate during this school year. 

Some programs will extend into the neighbourhood.  Classes may participate in walking fieldtrips to 
nearby areas of interest such as (but not limited to) parks, other schools, and community buildings.  

No transportation will be required for these trips and they will be a walking distance from the school. 
These may be “spur of the moment” and weather dependent. 

Rather than sending a permission letter for each of these local walking field trips, we are requesting 
your permission now, to cover any and all of these nearby walking field trips.  There will be adequate 
supervision and the office will be aware any time we choose to go on a neighbourhood walk. 

The risk of injury exists in all student activity. The safety and well-being of students is a prime concern, 
and every effort is made to minimize the foreseeable risks inherent in each activity. 

If, for some reason, your child cannot or ought not to participate in local community off-site activities of 
this nature, please let the principal and/or teacher know. 

Parent/Guardian informed digital consent: 

I/We understand and agree that the activity is part of the school program. 

I/We also understand that as a result of participating in this program that the participant is expected to 
follow the school’s procedures and code of conduct and that any deviations from these may result in 
consequences from the school. 

I/We, having read and understood the informed consent agreement in its entirety, consent that our 
child may participate in local activities and events. 


